Hi everyone!

| hope that you are all well, happy and safe at home!

It must seem very strange not being able to come to school and see your friends and teachers, but |
want you to know how much we are thinking of you. It’s very strange for teachers not being at
school too, and | am keeping busy by planning lots of fun things for you to do for home learning,
going on walks in the lovely countryside near our house and teaching big Charlie (he’s not as pleased
as | am about that)! We’ve also being doing PE every morning at 9am with Joe Wicks which has been
very tricky — | wonder if any of you have been doing that too?!

I’'m glad to see that lots of you have been doing your online learning on Education City and | hope
that you’ve been doing lots of reading and creating and sensibly enjoying exercising outside on
walks, bike rides or runs! I've been taking Teddy the sausage dog out on walks every day and I’'m
afraid to say that | have another ‘naughty Teddy' story to share with you. A few nights ago, when
everyone in the family had gone to bed and the lights were off, naughty Teddy the sausage dog
opened one shining dark eye. He lifted his wet nose into the air and sniffed a delicious scent in the
air. He tried to be a good dog but he couldn’t stop himself! He crept out of his bed very, very slowly
and silently hopped onto the dining chair. He paused for a moment before clambering on top of the
dining room table and quickly snatching up an entire packet of double chocolate cookies! He
launched himself off the table, clattering over the dining chairs and quick as a flash, had hidden the
packet in his bed. That night he ate EVERY SINGLE CHOCOLATE COOKIE! He was in big, big trouble
when | came downstairs in the morning and | was very cross — | couldn’t even have a cookie to make
myself feel better!

| hope that you are all finding things to keep you laughing at home and that you are all continuing to
shine with your beautiful sunny smiles and wonderful attitudes of curiosity and wonder! Mrs Griggs
and | are very proud to call every one of you members our class and we cannot wait to see you
again!

Stay safe, stay happy, stay curious and after the Easter break, make sure that you’re doing your
home learning for your grown-ups! No ifs, no buts, no coconuts!

Lots of love from,

Miss Gaskin and Mrs Griggs.



